
MEA Official Spokesperson's Remarks on India-China LAC Issue (29 

October 2020) 

 

As you are aware, the last round of the Senior Commander talks held on 12 October 

enabled in-depth discussions between the two sides resulting in enhanced understanding 

of each other’s positions. The two sides had agreed to maintain dialogue through military 

and diplomatic channels, and arrive at a mutually acceptable solution for disengagement 

as early as possible. They had also agreed to implement the understandings reached by 

the leaders of the two countries, not to turn differences into disputes, and jointly safeguard 

peace and tranquility in the border areas. Accordingly we have maintained 

communications with the Chinese side with a view to arrive at a mutually acceptable 

solution to the situation along the Line of Actual Control (LAC) in Eastern Ladakh and 

restore full peace and tranquility. 

  

As regards the next round of talks, we will let you know when we have further information 

to share.Let me make it clear that there is no connection between this and any extraneous 

issue. 
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